
 
 

 

 

July 2024 

• Prof. Joanne Lysaght discussed the plans for the next ISI annual meeting which will take place 

in Galway in September 2025. The proposed sessions were discussed and requests for 

suggested speakers were put to the ISI committee. Dr. Aideen Ryan will co-ordinate with 

University of Galway around dates and booking venues. 

• Dr. Aideen Ryan and Prof. Joanne Lysaght updated the committee on the upcoming SITC 

satellite meeting. The marketing material has been circulated and the website/registration 

has been updated. Sponsorship money for the event has also been secured. A PP1 event has 

been organised for the evening prior to the satellite meeting, and this in conjunction with 

Breakthrough Cancer Research. 

• Prof. Ed Lavelle provided an update to the committee on various aspects of the ECI meeting 

including; abstract numbers submitted, workshops completed, number of registrations, 

sponsorship secured, and entertainment for the event. The ISI committee provided 

suggestions on potential entertainment events for the ECI meeting. 

• Dr. Melissa Conroy updated the committee on the outreach activities of the ISI, which 

included the development of new stations and teaching packs. Dr. Conroy also offered these 

stations/work packages for others to use across their universities. 

• Dr. Catríona Dowling provided a communication update to the committee. 

 


